
From: drupaluser@ctps.org on behalf of Contact form at Boston Region MPO
To: cclaude@ctps.org; jrowe@ctps.org
Subject: [Bicycle/Pedestrian/Livability Activities] South Bay Harbor Trail (Sent by Yvonne Lalyre, lalira53@yahoo.com)
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 5:29:10 PM

Yvonne Lalyre (lalira53@yahoo.com) sent a message using the contact form at
http://ctps.org/contact.

The trail project is a welcomed improvement. I have used the route often to
reach the harbor area from Greenwich Street in Lower Roxbury.  The route
under Route 93 has always been a challenge due to the cars' speeds.
I only have an objection to building the sidewalk, instead of the bike lane,
next to the road on Foundry Street. It would be safer for pedestrians to be
on the side of the buildings, than on the side of cars.
I hope the next bike lane project involves Blue Hill Avenue or Dorchester
Avenue, where minority populations would be the beneficiaries.
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